From: Marg Colao

To: Natalie Thomson
Subject: Fence variance application July 18/24 6pm
Date: July 5, 2024 7:19:41 AM

[You don't often get email from marg.colao@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake. Use caution when clicking on a
link or opening an attachment unless you know that the content is safe. If unsure, forward the email to IT to validate.

Dear Natalie,

It has been brought to our attention that there is a Hybrid public meeting regarding a wooden fence height variance
request at 1551 Niagara Stone Rd. This construction will directly affect, and is in relation to noise issues at our
condo development directly behind this property.

The president of our condo corp and myself would like to be present for this presentation to ensure it will have no
adverse impacts on our residents or common element property.

I understand we were to send you this request prior to July 17th in order to participate in this presentation.

I look forward to hearing from you with any other information you can provide us regarding this meeting and what
may be required by us to attend.

Kind regards
Marg Colao

Sent from my iPad
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